





St. Symphorosa School 6125 S. Austin Avenue Chicago, IL 60638 773-585-6888

Principal Margaret Mary's Newsletter

April 2014

BUILDING THEIR FUTURE, CELEBRATING FAITH, FAMILY AND ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

Easter

As we move closer toward the feast of the Resurrection there are many opportunities where you can be a tremendous example for our children during Holy Week. For example, coming to pray together during our celebration on Holy Thursday, Good Friday, and Holy Saturday, coming to mass together as a family on Easter Sunday will be an excellent way of preparing as a family for this great feast.

Tuition

We are getting close to the end of another successful school year. Just a reminder that our tuition policy states that all financial obligations, including service hours, must be current in order to participate in any of the "end of the year" activities, this includes, field trips, picnics, and graduation. A diploma will not be provided unless all payments are made.

Parent Patrol

A special thank you to all our parents who are on our parent patrol. Thank you for persevering through this brutal winter. We are looking for more parents to volunteer to be on parent patrol to help us keep our children safe. Please call the school office if interested.

Market Day

A big thank you to Debbie Flint and her crew who have so faithfully run our market day program for so many years. Debbie will no longer be running the program after this school year. If anyone is interested in running this event, please contact the school office. Service hours will be given.

Prayers Requested

Please continue to keep Mrs. Skimel and her family in your prayers. Mrs. Skimel's husband passed away on April 4th. Mrs. Amy Mekeel has been filling in for Mrs. Skimel the past few weeks. Amy is a highly qualified teacher, she taught at St. Edmund's for six years. She recently got married and moved into our neighborhood.



Civing every child every chance every day!